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NOTICE OF A BOARD OF EDUCATION WORKSHOP 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ​the Community Consolidated School         
District 59 Board of Education will participate in a Community          
Engagement Workshop on ​Thursday, January 14, 2016 from        
6:00-9:00PM​. This workshop will be facilitated by the Illinois Association          
of School Boards. The workshop will be held at the District 59            
Administration Center, 2123 S. Arlington Heights Road, Arlington        
Heights, IL 60005. 
 
A quorum of the Board of Education will be present during the workshop,             
but the Board will take no action as a public body during the training. 
 

 
DATED this 21st day of December, 2015, Arlington Heights, Illinois          
(revised on January 13, 2016) 
 

 
  
 
 
Sharon Roberts 
President, Board of Education 
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